
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Y9 AUTHOR VISIT: HARRY BAKER 
 
On Friday 28th September we are fortunate to be welcoming Harry Baker, the 
World Poetry Slam Champion, to St Aidan’s for the morning as part of his visit 
to the Broughton Children’s Literature Festival. Harry is a published poet who 
has given five Ted Talks; he has performed all over the country, including at 
the Edinburgh Fringe Festival. 
 
Harry will be delivering an assembly to Y9 during their English lesson in 
period 3. Afterwards he will be available for a short time to sign copies of his 
book The Sunshine Kid, which is offered at a reduced price using the order 
form on the back of this letter. If you wish to reserve a copy of the book, 
please complete and return the order form to the English department by 
Wednesday 26th September. Students should then bring £7 cash in order to 
collect their reserved and signed copy on the day.  
 
This promises to be an entertaining, enjoyable and memorable experience for 
all the year group. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Flo Trought 
i/c KS5 English 
 
 


